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MAY 3RD AND 4TH • SILENT AUCTION 

 
 

 

The District Conference (May 3-4, 2024) will once again have a silent auction 

for all attendees to enjoy! We are looking for donations to put up for auction. 

Let us know if you or your club have an item that you would like to donate or 

if you can connect us to a business or someone who can. Feel free to “re-gift” 

an unused item that you received during the holiday season or that you have 

at home but no longer need. If you are a member of a corporate club, please 

encourage your employer to donate an item! 

Suggested donations include: 

• Gift baskets ($25, $50, $100) Wine/Cheese basket; Spa Day basket; Picnic 

basket; Game basket (puzzles, cards etc.), Jams and preserves, food 

items (non-perishable), essential oils, bath products, 

• Gift certificates and promotions for services (health and fitness, 

automotive, restaurants, photo shoot etc.) 

• Event tickets 

• Memorabilia (sports, history, etc.) 

• Tech accessories 

• Books 

• Works of art (paintings, photos, etc.) 

• Other creative ideas (e.g., how-to session, interview/lunch with …, etc.) 

Please contact Leo Smith, Silent Auction Chair, at tm.leo.smith@gmail.com or 

651-600-0531 if you would like to: 

• Donate an item! 

• Encourage your employer or favorite businesses to donate items! 

• Volunteer to help run the silent auction! 
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